
A great way to stay 
informed with campus 
happenings is to get 
our monthly            
newsletter, please go 

to: www.atu.edu/
parents/
parentsassocia-
tion.shtml  and    
complete the form 
electronically, or you 

can mail/fax it in.    
 
If you didn’t get the 
July Newsletter via 
email —please   
resubmit your     
information and we 
will get it to you. 

 
Read the current  
issue at: 
 
www.atu.edu/
parents 
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Phone: (479) 964-3281  
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www.atu.edu/parents 
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   Please make plans to attend the PARENT WELCOME SESSION at 

1:30 on Saturday, August 20th, 2011, in Witherspoon Auditorium 

(located  between Paine Hall and Pendergraft Library and Technology 

Center).  Arkansas Tech University President Dr. Robert C. Brown, along 

with Vice President of Student Services Susie Nicholson, would like to 

welcome you to the University.  This will be for the parents only –         

students should not attend. 

   Chambers Dining Hall will be open from 11:30 a.m. until 1:30 p.m. for you 

and your student.  You can come and go at ANY TIME.  This is free to you and 

your  student, so  take this opportunity to have lunch with your student’s     

roommate’s family without the hassle and cost of leaving campus. 

   Baswell Techionary, the newest building on our campus will also open     

during this time.  This new food court features Which Wich, Chick-fil-A, Build 

Your Own Burger, Yan Can Cook, and smoothie and coffee bars, all at regular 

prices.  In addition, several local eating establishments are close by. 

     8:30am        (1st, 3rd, 5th Floors)       Earliest Son/Daughter can move in 

     10:00am       (2nd and 4th Floors)       Earliest Son/Daughter can move in 
 

   A Mentalist! Movies! Pep Rally!  All this and more awaits all new students who turn 

out for Tech Connect from Saturday, August 20th through Tuesday, August 23rd.  We 

have planned an exciting first week to help the class of 2015 feel comfortable       

making TECH their home away from home. The Tech Connect schedule is full of   

opportunities to make new friends and explore what it means to be a student at      

Arkansas Tech University. Kickoff time for Tech Connect is at 4 p.m. on Saturday, 

August 20th, in the residence halls.  Check out the full schedule at:                                                                      

www.atu.edu/orientation/freshmen.shtml   

   Afterwards, if parents would like any of their questions answered         

regarding health services, safety and security issues, or other topics,     

representatives from these areas will be on hand.  The entire session will 

only take about an hour and will be well worth your time! 

http://www.atu.edu/parents/parentsassociation.shtml
http://www.atu.edu/parents/parentsassociation.shtml
http://www.atu.edu/parents/parentsassociation.shtml
http://www.atu.edu/parents/parentsassociation.shtml
http://www.atu.edu/parents
http://www.atu.edu/parents
mailto:lheffley@atu.edu
http://www.atu.edu/parents
http://www.atu.edu/orientation/docs/TECHConnect2011.pdf

